
1

Lashley, Joy  (PUC)

Subject: FW: HP22-001

From: PUC  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 11:12 AM 
To: mfisch@nvc.net 
Subject: HP22-001 
 
Mr. Fischbach and Mellette Township Board, 
 
This is in response to your letter regarding the proposed SCS Carbon Transport LLC pipeline.  
 
The Public Utilities Commission received a siting permit application for this pipeline project on 
Feb. 7, 2022, resulting in the opening of docket HP22-001. This docket will receive a detailed 
review of the proposed project by the commission, with a final decision required by state law by 
Feb. 6, 2023. This will begin with public input meetings hosted by the commission along the 
pipeline's route. You will find a list of these meetings, scheduled for March 22-25, in the 
docket. 
 
Thank you for reaching out. Your letter and this response will be posted under Comments and 
Responses in the docket. 
 
Chris Nelson, Chairman 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov  


